34 Chapin Terrace, Springfield, MA 01107 Phone (413) 794-5683 Fax (413) 794-8199

June 30, 2008

Robert, Danielle and Samantha Udolf 62 High Ridge Road West Hartford, CT 06117

Dear Robert, Danielle and Samantha,

It was such a pleasure meeting with you on Monday. Samantha, you are a remarkable young woman!! We are very excited about this venture and the limitless possibilities. We cannot begin to thank you enough for choosing our charity for this opportunity. We hope you enjoyed the tour of our House and learning about how we help the many children and their families passing through our doors. Our Board, staff and volunteers are deeply committed to the success of the House and the betterment of all children whether from our area or off shore. We like to think of ourselves as a "happy" House because more than 95% of the children here return home healthier than when they came.

I have enclosed the sponsorship letter of endorsement as well as a copy of our 501(c)(3) Letter of Determination from the IRS. Enix and I are still working on the levels of support and the best ways to utilize the donations. I will get that to you just as soon as possible.

Again, we would like to thank you for this rare and exciting opportunity! We eagerly look forward to working with you on this very special project. Please feel free to contact either myself or Enix is you need anything at all.

Sincerely,

Ronald McDonald House of Springfield

Jennifer Putnam

Director/House Manager

cc: Michael R. Favreau, President

Enclosures

